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Thank you to everyone who has
made donations to the centre.  At
this time we no longer need
clothes or outdoor gear.
We are looking for loose parts like
buttons, lids of all shapes and
sizes, empty spice containers,
costume jewelry or any other fun
things you can think of!  Thanks!

News Donations

Upcoming Events

January 30th  Birthday Snack

Welcome back!  I hope everyone
was able to celebrate, relax and
rejuvinate during their holiday.
We are certainly ready for 2025
and I look forward to what it
brings.

Just a reminder that you received
monthly invoices for your taxes
this year.  You will not receive a
year end tax receipt.  

Tax Reciepts

Please consider donating your
holiday bottle recycling to
Warman Childcare Centre!  See
details below.

New Agreement Forms

Sarcan Drop N Go

Use the Code Below and Our Phone
# to donate your bottles today!

Code - Warman CC
306-384-1374

Donate Your Bottles Today

We will be signing new
agreement forms.  There is no fee
increase however we would like
to update the hours for care to
better utilize our staff.  Remember
that when filling out hours for
care enter the times you are
most often here.  


